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Fwd: Residence Inn ComVic App

1 message

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Fri, Aug 16, 2019 at 11:00 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Recommendation for comvic for residence inn for novus

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Fri, Aug 16, 2019, 10:29 AM

Subject: Re: Residence Inn ComVic App

To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

After review we would recommend that the BOS, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve this
request for an Innholder's Common Victualers License for the Marriott Residence Inn located at 1 Superior Drive in
Natick.

Respectfully submitted,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Thu, Aug 15, 2019 at 4:35 PM Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> wrote:

Hi again. Not sure Donna sent you this either. She sent you the application for the alcohol license, but we will also need a recommendation for
this, please.

Trish O'Neil

Executive Assistant

Town of Natick

13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760

P: 508-647-6410
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